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Hello,

I am an Enfield resident and I am writing to inform you of my objection to the following
policies in your draft local plan:

e SP PL10, pages 80-87, and Figure 3.11,

e Policy SP PL9, pages 77-80 and Concept Plan Figure 3.10;

e Policy SA45: Land Between Camlet Way and Crescent Way, Hadley Wood, page
364;

e Policy SA54, page 374;

e Policy SA62 page 383;

o SP CL4 pages 277-279

Ultimately, I am very concerned about the plans to build on the green belt and the
consequences that developing on these areas would have on local wildlife as well as the
general wellbeing of local residents.

I understand the need for more housing in the borough, but I deem developing on the green
belt an unacceptable option and must be avoided at all costs.

May I ask you to re-consider your preferred option for development in the draft plan and
consider an option instead that protects the green belt from development.

Many thanks,



